
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 9:27:35 AM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 8:21 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Jeff Gill

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Good day, thanks for this chance to participate. I find these rates to be excessive for an average family. This is going
to hit hard in the coming years; Hydro One leadership must recognize and account for this. I urge you to find ways
to keep consumer rates as stable as possible and to reduce this increase. 2027 is not going to be a good year at this
rate.

-- Attachment --




